
From: Councillor Alex Porter <cllr.alex.porter@gmail.com>  
Sent: 07 October 2022 12:23 
To: Nina Underwood <nunderwood@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Road Naming Decision - Land off Fronks Rd, Dovercourt, Harwich, Essex 

 

Hi 

 

I confirm that I am making the following executive decision:- 

 

To formally name the new road under construction at the development site – Land off Land 

off Fronks Road, Dovercourt, Harwich, Essex as:- 

 

“Orchard Close” 

 

  

 

Reason: - Previous use of rear garden at the development site was a fruit orchard. 

 

I understand that a consultation with the relevant Ward Members that serve the Dovercourt 

All Saints Ward has taken place and all members are in agreement. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Alex Porter LLB LLM 

 


